
99 Park Avenue 
New York 16, N. Y. 
May 13, 1955

Mies Rosemary Park 
President
Connecticut College ___
New London, Connecticut

Dear Miss Park:

Thank you for your letter of April 22. The Dorr Foundation has 
not established any regular policy regarding the granting of scholarships.
It has been, however, interested in a variety of things and from time to 
time makes such a grant. Two subjects which would seem extra-curricular 
may interest you.

I am enclosing a brochure of a book "Mother and Child" which has 
been requested by the United States Information Agency for distribution 
abroad where they are combating communism. The other is a safety 
measure whose progress depends largely on publicity. I think Mrs. Dorr 
would be glad to autograph a copy of "Mother and Child" and present it 
to the college library.

It would interest you to know that at least two young women have 
told Mrs. Dorr that the book had changed their lives in relationship to 
their children and husbands.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/est


